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MACS news

Recruited this month:

11

Well done everyone.

Special congratulations to
Aarhus University in Denmark,
which has recruited 5 patients!

Our first recruitment table is attached.

Have a question? Contact us by
email, fax, or phone to ask.

Some recently asked questions are answered
on the other side.
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A final
thought:
—>

Why is the recruitment period limited
to 267 through 30%7 weeks
gestational age?

This is the way in which the primary research question was defined,
and the sample size calculated, to ensure that we are looking at a
relatively high risk group. Although, based on discussions at the
Collaborators’ Meeting last fall, we increased the time over which the
study drug can be given (up to 33%" weeks), the eligible recruitment
period remains the same.

Why are there extra treatment
number stickers in the study drug box?

Since it is so important that we have an accurate record of the
treatment that is given to each MACS participant, we have provided
treatment number stickers for each course of treatment inside the
shrink-wrapped packets. In case any of these stickers get lost or
damaged, we have included extras in each treatment box. You may
want to store them in the patient file until they are needed.
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